
Question on Notice 
No. 1061 

Asked on Friday, 14 October 2022 
 
MR R STEVENS ASKED MINISTER FOR ENERGY, RENEWABLES AND HYDROGEN 
AND MINISTER FOR PUBLIC WORKS AND PROCUREMENT (HON M DE BRENNI)    
 
With reference to the Developer Review Panel—  
 
Will the Minister advise (a) why a discussion paper was not released in July 2022 for 
public consultation as outlined in the Work Plan and Stakeholder Engagement Plan, (b) 
dates that the Industry Reference Group have met and (c) when the final report is 
expected to be provided to the Minister? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The Developer Review Panel’s discussion paper was recently released for public 
consultation, following perusal by government, and can be accessed at 
https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0022/32674/developer-review-panel-
discussion-paper.pdf. Submissions close on Friday 16 December 2022.  

The discussion paper contains information on the work undertaken by the Panel to date, 
information on other bodies of work that have been completed or are underway in 
Queensland that interface with the Panel’s Terms of Reference and details of how 
Queenslanders can participate including next steps. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0022/32674/developer-review-panel-discussion-paper.pdf
https://www.epw.qld.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0022/32674/developer-review-panel-discussion-paper.pdf

